
March 13, 2020

Craftin’ Cajuns Indoor Craft Show & 
Marketplace Canceled

After consulting with Parish President Gordon Dove, along with Director of After consulting with Parish President Gordon Dove, along with Director of 

Terrebonne Parish Homeland Security Earl Eues, and Director of Public Safety Steve 

Ponville, the decision has been made to cancel the Craftin’ Cajuns Indoor Craft 

Show and Marketplace scheduled for March 21, 2020 at the Houma-Terrebonne 

Civic Center. The action is being taken in an abundance of caution in the interest of 

the safety and well-being of vendors, attendees and event staff.  This is a difficult 

decision because it impacts a large number of people and small businesses.

VVendors are being contacted through email with the opportunity to receive a refund 

or show credit.

Updates about future shows will be published at Houmaciviccenter.com and through 

the venue social media accounts. Thank you for your support and understanding 

through this evolving situation.

Dean Schouest
Director, Houma-Terebonne Civic Center
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